From: Reagan Shallal

To: Koutoufidis, Nicholas

Subject: Re: Notice of Availability for the Draft EIR for the JVR Energy Park Project (PDS2019-MUP-18-022)
Date: Wednesday, December 02, 2020 12:41:39 PM

Hello

Mr. Nickolas

My name is Reagan and I am the owner of the Jacumba Shell / Chevron.

Could you please give me a call when you get a chance to discuss this project.

Thank you and look forward to hearing from you.
Reagan A. Shallal
Cell: (619) 746-3655

R.A.S. Petroleum, Inc.
Black OP Petroleum, Inc.

On Oct 8§, 2020, at 5:48 PM, Reagan Shallal <reagan@raycofuels.net> wrote:

Thank you for this info.

Hope the project is approved and goes through.
Reagan A. Shallal

Cell: (619) 746-3655

R.A.S. Petroleum, Inc.
Black OP Petroleum, Inc.

On Oct 8, 2020, at 10:24 AM, Koutoufidis, Nicholas
<Nicholas.Koutoufidis@sdcounty.ca.gov> wrote:

Hello,

Please see the attached Notice of Availability for the Draft Environmental
Impact Report (EIR) for the JVR Energy Park project.

Thank you.

Nicholas Koutoufidis, MBA


mailto:reagan@raycofuels.net
mailto:Nicholas.Koutoufidis@sdcounty.ca.gov

Land Use & Environmental Planner

County of San Diego

& 858.495.5329

PDS Website http://www.sdcounty.ca.gov/pds/index.html
PDS Mapping Service http://gis.co.san-diego.ca.us/

<JVR Legal Ad DEIR.pdf>
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